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Information Sharing 

WVAC POLICY #110818 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on November 8, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

Effective January 1, 2018 the West Virginia Athletic 
Commission will share information including, but not 
limited to, Promoter’s Reports and Application for 
Sanction with the West Virginia Department of Tax and 
Revenue and the West Virginia Alcohol and Beverage 
Control Administration. 
  

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 

 


